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COMING UP SOON 
SSCE BOARD NOMINATIONS OPEN: MARCH 22 - APRIL 22 
Consider serving our school by submitting your candidacy for the SSCE board! Click HERE for more 
information about how to nominate a board candidate at the upcoming Spring update meeting. 
 
GRADE 11 MISSIONS TRAINING PROGRAM | LOCAL: APRIL 14-18 | GLOBAL: APRIL 11-23 
Our grade 11 students are participating in their missions experiences very soon!  Our local missions 
students are sorting items at the Food Bank, preparing relief kits with the MCC, assisting with family 
programs at The Rock Church and leading games stations for kids on two reserves in partnership with 
Ranger Lake Bible Camp. Our global missions students will serve in Bolivia providing physical labour 
and goods, singing, sharing and engaging with people in need.  Please pray for safety for students and 
leaders as they go on mission! If you would like more information about this program, click HERE.   
 
NO SCHOOL | GR. K-12 | APRIL 18, 21-25 
Enjoy the break for Good Friday and the Easter week! 
 
HIGH SCHOOL PROGRESS REPORTS | MAY 2 
Ask your high school student! 
 
PARENTING SUPPORT GROUPS | MAY 2, 9, 16, 23, & 30 | 8:45 – 10:15 AM 
Everyone is welcome to join us each Friday morning in May for parenting support groups. Click HERE 
for more information.  
 
SCS PRESENTS….”THE RULES OF COMEDY – A MUSICAL EXTRAVAGANZA” | MAY 7, 8, 9  
Bring the whole family and let our talented students entertain you! Tickets are available in person or by 
phone at the School Office.  Click HERE for more information. 
 
“SCS SHOWCASE” | MAY 15 | 6:00 – 8:00 PM 
Click HERE for all the details about our Arts & Science Night, where we celebrate our talented students! 
 
ALL SCS FAMILIES: RECURRING PAYMENT AUTHORIZATION FORM | DEADLINE: MAY 15 
Subsequent to the important email from the Division Office on March 9, all families are required to 
complete and submit a Recurring Payment Authorization Form to confirm your child(ren)'s enrolment 
at Saskatoon Christian School for 2025-2026.  Click HERE for more information.  
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2024-2025 THEME VERSE: 
“May God, who gives this patience 
and encouragement, help you live 
in complete harmony with each 
other, as is fitting for followers of 
Christ Jesus. Then all of you can 
join together with one voice, giv-
ing praise and glory to God, the 
Father of our Lord Jesus Christ.” 
Romans 15:5-6 

DAILY SCHEDULE: 
WARNING BELL     8:40 AM 
CLASSES BEGIN    8:45 AM 
RECESS                   10:45-11 AM 
LUNCH BREAK      12:15-1:15 PM 
DISMISSAL              3:15 PM 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
GLOBAL MISSIONS TRIP 
APRIL 11-23 
LOCAL MISSIONS WEEK 
APRIL 14-18 
NO SCHOOL | GR. K-12 
APRIL 18, 21-25 
BOARD NOMINATIONS CLOSE 
APRIL 22 
HIGH SCHOOL PROGRESS RPTS 
MAY 2 
PARENTING SUPPORT GROUPS 
MAY 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 
MUSICAL PERFORMANCES 
MAY 7, 8, 9 
“SCS SHOWCASE” 
MAY 15 
 
ABSENCE REPORTING: 
306-343-1494 (OPTION 1) OR  
EMAIL. PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR 
NAME, CHILD'S NAME, AND 
THE REASON. 
 
CLICK FOR MORE DETAILS. 

 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE REPORTING: 
Phone 306-343-1494. 
Press 1 for the attendance line. 

 

https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_149
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/missions-training-program.cfm
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/editoruploads/files/Miscellaneous/Parenting%20Support%20Group%202025.pdf
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_371
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_345
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/editoruploads/files/Admissions/Recurring%20Payment%20Authorization%20Form.pdf
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_398
mailto:reception@saskatoonchristianschool.ca
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/absence-late-arrival-early-departure-reporting.cfm


 

 

 CAMPUS NEWS…continued                                                     Page 2 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE 
IMPORTANT POST-SECONDARY INFORMATION FOR CURRENT GRADE 11 STUDENTS 
Students who wish to apply for admission to post-secondary institutions must obtain an “official transcript” directly from the Ministry 
of Education. In order to ensure students have access to request an “official transcript”, students need to follow the steps outlined in 
the link below, starting with completing the MyCreds Student Email Submission Form. Some institutions accept early admission 
applications as early as October, so you will want to ensure that your child’s MyCreds Student Email Submission Form is submitted 
before the end of this school year. Click HERE for all the details about how to ensure your child has access to request an “official 
transcript”.  For questions, please email Marla Kotelnikoff, School Office Manager. 
 
LEND US A HAND? 
The drama department needs some props. If you are willing to lend us any of the items listed below, please email Ms. Carlson by  
May 5. Thank you in advance! 
 

Pirate costume/props Giant fake hands Googly-eyed glasses Arrow-through-head hat 
Toy swords Grimm Reaper costume   

 
IMPORTANT: FUN LUNCH REMINDER 
We schedule as many Fun Lunch dates as possible to give you the opportunity to enjoy it frequently. Please remember that Fun 
Lunch is not available EVERY Friday, so check your orders and make sure you send lunch with your student on regular days.  Thank you 
for supporting this program!                                                                 
 
FUN LUNCH FUNDRAISING PROGRAM – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
We are happy to offer the Fun Lunch (Healthy Hunger) program at SCS! Click HERE to read all about this terrific lunch program and 
sign up to volunteer to serve lunches today! 
 
GOING ON A VACATION SOON? 
Will your child(ren) be missing regularly scheduled classes? Please remember to follow the Absence Reporting Procedures and inform 
the School Office.  Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe! 
 
REMINDER: RECESS & LUNCH WEATHER POLICIES 
Please review our weather policy regarding students at recess and lunch. All students in Grades K-6 are expected to go outside on 
“outdoor days”. Click HERE for details. 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
SCS PARENT CONNECTION VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY – “LET’S COVER SCS IN PRAYER!” 
The SCS Parent Connection is inviting SCS parents and grandparents to cover each of our classrooms in weekly prayer. There are still a 
few spots available, so please see where you can fill the gap! Click HERE for more information and to sign up today.  Thank you for 
joining us in prayer! 
 
 

   

    

https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/post-secondary.cfm#detailid_541683
mailto:kotelnikoffm@saskatoonchristianschool.ca
mailto:carlsona@saskatoonchristianschool.ca
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/fun-lunch-program.cfm
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/absence-late-arrival-early-departure-reporting.cfm
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/school-policies.cfm#detailid_521329
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/editoruploads/files/Miscellaneous/SCS%20Parent%20Connection%20Volunteer%20Opportunity.pdf
http://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca
https://www.facebook.com/SaskatoonChristianSchool
https://www.instagram.com/saskatoonchristianschool/?hl=en

